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Department of California 

District 28 
 

Unit 41 report 
September 16, 2023 
 
Madam President, Rebecca Glenny, and all district auxiliary members, 
 
On July 8, 2023, the American Legion Unit 41 had our Installation ceremony. The 
installation of our new officers was presided by Susan Baker. Following installation 
the evening commenced with a prayer led by Connie Reyes, followed by the pledge 
of allegiance, tribute to the colors, and a reading of the preamble. 
 
Our MC for the evening, Dan Presser, Adjutant for district 28, introduced our new 
officers for the Legion, Sons of the Legion and the Auxiliary. 
We raised, $360 and was donated to the Legion’s Hall restoration fund. This event 
was the first time all units of Post 41. gathered and celebrated in unity the beginning 
of a new year. 
 
August 7, 2023 was our first meeting with new officers. We  installed two new 
members also approved a paint and sip fundraiser which will be held on October 21 
in our hall. Our goal is to have 50 people attending. We will be serving a light dinner 
which will generate addition donations. We’re also planning on having a few raffle 
basket items. 
 
AMERICANISM 
Our next event will be on November 4 we will be hosting children for an Americanism 
workshop facilitated by our our chaplain. Patricia Harris It’s called “American as Apple 
Pie”. Debbie Draper, our first vice, will be teaching the kids to sign The Pledge of 
Allegiance. After the event, we will have a bake sale with baked goods donated by 
our unit and friends of our community. We will be posting more details and flyers for 
our events on our Facebook page. 
 
 I feel our unit 41 is doing a great job coming together. Looking forward to a 
successful year. 
 
  With a heart of service. 
  Deb Trulson   

 


